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 Dominic Brett COMMEM

AIL

2014/5454/P 01/12/2014  16:31:16 As a neighbour whose dwelling overlooks this property, I strongly object to the planning application. 

1) The scale of the redevelopment is likely to entail many months of noise, traffic disruption and dust.

2) The proposed extension will bring the property substantially nearer to ours and so compromise 

privacy.

3) It would in all likelihood result in the loss of trees and vegetation, which would further compromise 

privacy, increase noise from a neighbouring property and detract from the aesthetics of the 

neighbourhood.

4) The dormer roof extension would create a direct line of vision into my property, which I do not 

want.

5) Netherhall Gardens has been the site of a number of large-scale building projects (one of which has 

just recently got under way). Residents are surely entitled to enjoy some of the peace they sought in 

buying properties here in the first place.
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